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Heello Christine,

As per your clarification  I will not speak tomorrow evening but will listen in the livestream of
the meeting. I am providing a written submission.  

To the Committee of Adjustment re File A 109/20

   As an original resident owner (Grazina Matukas)since 1969 of the property on 135 Camlaren
Cres. on the East side of 129 Camlaren, I have given consent for the removal of a 40 year old 
healthy spruce tree to accommodate excavation of the proposed house  at 129. Please consider
my .objection of the increased lot coverage to 37.5% with the forward placement of the house
which will impact  from my main front window the natural light with excess shading & affect
vegetation & growth . It will also block a safe view of street traffic e.g.emergency vehicles,
other fast  cars, deliveries,and Vaughan city works crews monitoring the nearby lift station.

Thank you,

Grazina Matukas
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